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16th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

#HelloYellow 

 

This year we are taking part in in the YoungMinds #HelloYellow fundraiser to brighten up a school day for 

young people’s mental health. We are saying #HelloYellow to show young people they are not alone with 

their mental health by wearing something yellow and donating £1. This is a fantastic cause that is very 

current and something that we are very mindful about with the worry and anxiety we are all experiencing 

during this difficult time. #HelloYellow will take place on Friday 9th October, we would like you to join us 

in wearing something yellow, it does not matter if it is a T-Shirt, headband or socks but we would really 

appreciate your support for this cause. Could you please send your £1 in an envelope clearly labelled with 

your child’s name and class. 

 

Thank you in advance 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.   

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503                  social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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